Sample Teacher Letter


(DATE)

Dear Mr./Ms. (NAME OF TEACHER),

I am writing to express my concern about the new policies/PIP related to support of gender dysphoric children in APS. I understand that in many schools biological boys are being granted access to girls’ bathrooms, locker rooms, and changing rooms. Is that currently taking place at (NAME OF SCHOOL), and specifically has it been something you’ve dealt with in your classroom?
Can you also tell me if this topic has come up in your classroom, either as a function of the curriculum or as an organic topic of conversation among the students/teachers/staff? How have these conversations been handled, and what information is/was given to students when it is addressed? Are books on the topics of homosexuality and/or gender dysphoria being provided as reading material in your class? If so, which titles have been made available?
[bookmark: _GoBack]If topics related to homosexuality and/or gender dysphoria are being presented as part of the curriculum, please forward to me copies of any materials and/or lesson plans from which you have taught these ideas.
Thank you for your attention to these issues and I’ll look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Sincerely,

(NAME & CONTACT INFO)
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